
General Environmental Incident Summary
Incident: 5611

Submitted By Info: Levi Weltikol

Notice: 1/18/2018 1027

Received By Info:  

896 25th St SE

Sidney  MT  59270

Near. Occupied Bldg:   

Type of Incident: Valve leak

Volume of Release: 1  gallons

Contaminant: Methanol

Cause of Incident:

Valve leak caused small amount of methanol to leak onto ground

Risk Evaluation:

No immediate risk

Potential Env. Impacts:

Impacts were isolated to immediate snow and surface soil on location. Impacts were removed and 
binned for
future disposal. No environmental impacts are anticipated.

Action Taken/Planned:

Valve was isolated and leak was stopped. Impacted soil was binned for future disposal. Valve is 
scheduled to be
replaced.No further action planned. 

Wastes Disposal Location:

Certified landfill

Contact Info: Levi Weltikol

Responsible Party: Oneok Rockies Midstream

Occurred: 1/17/2018 1100

County: McKenzie

Twp Rng Sec Qtr: 149 96 4

Location Description: Galaxy Compressor Station
11166 24th Street NW
Watford City, ND 58854

  

Duration of Release:   

EPA Extremely 
Hazardous Substance: Unknown

Number of Fatalities:

Number of Injuries:

Affected Medium: 03 - soil

DEM Incident No: No Further Action:

Lat Long + Method: 47.76045 -102.97610 Interpolation from map

ONEOK

896 25th St SE

Sidney  MT  59270

Release Contained: Yes

Agriculture Related: No

Reported to NRC: Unknown

Other Agencies Involved:
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Updates

Date: 1/18/2018 Status: Reviewed - Follow-up Required

Author: Martin, Russell

Notes:

Release is within a Oneok facility.  Follow-up during the quarterly inspection schedule.

Updated Volume:  None at the time of this update

Date: 7/13/2018 Status: Correspondence

Author: Striebel, Ivana

Notes:

7/13/2018 - Received photo of spill site after clean up.  As per company policy, these spills are 
cleaned up as they are found, consolidated with other similar release materials and disposed of at a 
permitted disposal facility.   This release was from the same valve named in Incident 5609.  No 
further action needed.

Updated Volume:  None at the time of this update

Date: 7/13/2018 Status: Correspondence

Author: Striebel, Ivana

Notes:

Ivana Striebel sent a No Further Action letter dated July 13, 2018.

Updated Volume:  None at the time of this update
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